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Friday 23rd February 2024 

Dates for your Diary 

Thursday 7th March   World Book Day—book swap  

Tuesday 19th March   Year 6 Crucial Crew visit  

25th March—5th April   School closed for Easter Break 

Monday 8th April    School closed - staff training day 

TUESDAY 9th April    School re-opens for summer term 

This week’s Pride of Parish have been: 

Suffolk:  Esther & Amelia 

Swaledale:  Violet & Travis 

Teeswater:  Gracie & Baxter 

Dalesbred:  Renesmai & Matthew 

 

Oxford: Harper & Max 

Cheviot: Jack 

Herdwick: David  & Eva 

Well done, we’re all proud of you! 

Following the success of last year’s event we will be holding a book swap in 

school to mark World Book Day. 

Have a look through your bookcases at home and bring in any books that 

you have read or maybe you are now too old for. We will be holding the 

book swap shop on Thursday 7th March, straight after school, when you 

can come and choose some books to take home to read. Books can be 

brought into school from Monday 4th March, bring them straight to your 

classroom.  

On World Book Day, all children can come to school in comfy clothes, even 

your pyjamas if you want or dress up as your favourite book character—it’s 

up to you! NO ONSIES PLEASE  

Click here to visit the World Book Day website for lots of ideas and reading 

activities, including free audio books to listen to now. 

http://www.worldbookday.com/world-of-stories


Around Parish this week 

Dalesbred have changed their Kagan co-operative learning groups for this half 

term, so they spent some time getting to know their new teams by interviewing 

each other.  

Years 3 and 4 have been using printing ink to create William Morris style 

block-printing in art.  


